
 
President Barry England called a meeting of the Williamsburg Community School  

Board to order at 7:35 p.m.  Members present were: Barry England, Kristina Bratton, Amy 

Hileman, Janet Lee, Patricia Kensinger, Marion Pheasant, Carlee Ranalli and Benjamin 

Postles. 
 

Approval was received for the December minutes for the Reorganization Meeting, Committee 

of the Whole Meeting, and Regular Board Meeting. 
 

 
 
 
ITEMS                           BY THE BOARD: 
 

*Heard a very interesting report from High School Math Department Teachers – Brian 

McCune and Micah Lingenfelter spoke on the learning paths that students can pursue within 

the Math Curriculum. 

 

*Approved Policy #823 – Naloxone 

 

*Approved the Memorandum of Understanding between the Williamsburg Community 

School District and the Blair County Children and Youth for Foster Care Transportation 

Procedures. 

 

*Approved the 2015 Per Capita Tax Exonerations for Woodbury Township, Catherine 

Township, and Williamsburg Borough, as presented. 

 

*Adopted the 2015-16 Audit Report prepared by Young, Oakes & Brown as presented. 

 

*Approved the following field trip requests: 

  

- Kelly Over to take 6 students to participate in the JV Quiz Bowl at IU8 Altoona on two-

three dates TBD January – March 2017, at a cost of $320. 

- Brock Anders to take 25 varsity boys basketball players to attend a Penn State Basketball 

game on January 28, 2017, at no cost to the district. 

- Robyn Bechtel to take 12 FFA members to participate in the FFA Dodgeball tournament 

at Northern Bedford High School in February, date TBD, at no cost to the district. 

- Robyn Bechtel to take 5 FFA students to attend the PA FFA State Legislative Leadership 

Conference in Harrisburg on March 12-14, 2017, at a cost of $640. 

- Travis Lee to take 50 honor students to attend the annual Altoona Curve Education Days 

Baseball Game in Altoona on May 25, 2017, at a cost of $647.72. 
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*Added the following names to the IU8 substitute teacher list: 

 Ashley McNaughton – Hollidaysburg 

 Sarah Marchi – Hollidaysburg 

 Michael Covino – Altoona 

 Ryan Cherry – New Enterprise 

 

*Accepted the resignation of Carrie Loose as Varsity Volleyball Head Coach, with regret.  

 

*Accepted the resignation of Shawna Lynn at Assistant Volleyball Coach, with regret. 

 

*Approved the following use of facilities requests: 

     - Matt Hoover’s request to use the school facilities (gyms, weight room, and grounds) 

       when available for pre-season conditioning for track and field athletes beginning 

       February 6, 2017. 
 

     - Jamie Houck’s request to use the High School Auditorium for Senior Center Music Night 

       on February 17, 2017, beginning at 6:30pm. 

 

*Approved the following substitute bus / van drivers: 

  Christopher Dobson 

Galen Claar 

Gerald Graham 

Lisa Mehok 

Samuel Pry 

Ira Srock 

Lisa Walsh 

William Weight 

Wendy Gates 

Dale Ellenberger 

 

*Approved Danielle McCall’s request for leave without pay from February 6-13, 2017. 

 

 

 


